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The regular meeting of the Palmyra R-1 Board of Education was held on Tuesday, November 13, 2018, at 

7:30 p.m. in the office of the Board of Education at 1703 South Main, Palmyra, Missouri. 

 

Brian Wosman reported to the board on school transportation. The building principals gave their monthly 

building reports. Kirt Malone gave the financial report. 

 

Revised policy GCPB and policy update 2018C were adopted by the board. 

 

RFQ’s were opened for potential new construction as presented. 

 

The board approved the E.A. Wand company bid to replace the hot water containment system at the 

Middle School as presented. 

 

In old business, the annual School Board retreat is set for December 1st. 

 

The board approved the MSBA Full Maintenance Agreement for a period from October 31, 2018 thru 

November 1, 2019. 

 

The board approved the election filing dates for the Board of Education election on April 2, 2019. First 

day for filing is December 11, 2018, and runs through January 15, 2019, at 5:00 p.m. The office is open 

from 8:00-4:00, except for holidays. 

 

Kinsey Cissna was approved by the Board as the District English Language Coordinator for the 2018-

2019 school year. 

 

The Board approved the District Homeless policy and Building/Rental fee schedule for the 2018-2019 

school year as presented. 

 

The board heard a report on the Clarence Cannon Conference Fall Sportsmanship Survey. Overall, 

Palmyra did very well earning perfect scores across all sports for every group. Conference schools agreed 

to create student sections for all conference basketball games beginning this year. Palmyra home student 

sections will remain in the same places as always. There will be a new visiting student section located 

directly behind the visitors’ bench. Student sections will be identified with special banners at all 

conference schools. 

 

The Board approved the 2018-2019 District Christmas card designed by Ashley Bode, 7th Grader at 

Palmyra Middle School. Keira Waite, 6th grader at Palmyra Middle School, designed the runner-up 

Christmas card. 

 

The board moved the December Board Meeting to Wednesday, December 12, 2018. 

 

In other regular business the Board accepted the resignation of Misty Orgill as Elementary 

paraprofessional. 

 

The board approved additions to the substitute teacher list as presented.  

 


